
 

 
 

 

In 2017, The National Association of Housing and Redevelopment Officials (NAHRO) established 

the NAHRO Merit College Scholarship Program. Eight (8) scholarships are awarded nationwide to 

candidates, one from each NAHRO region, who are pursuing a college degree. The scholarships 

will be judged by the NAHRO Scholarship Committee, who accept and review the scholarship 

applications.  

 

Additionally, our region, the Pacific Northwest Regional Chapter, (PNRC) of NAHRO is sponsoring 

an additional scholarship of $500. 

 

Scholarship Awards:  

 

1. One scholarship applicant to the PNRC will receive a $500 award.  

2. The winner of the PNRC scholarship will receive another $1000 award from NAHRO.  

3. From the recipients from all the regional scholarship contest, three NAHRO Merit 

Scholarship program winners will be selected by the NAHRO Scholarship Committee to 

become a part of the NAHRO-LDG Scholars program.  

 

Please submit a photo of the candidate as a separate email attachment when submitting the 

application. Please return the completed scholarship application by: May 31, 2023 

 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity!! 
For Questions please reach out to your individual FSS Coordinator: 

 

Katie Isola - (208) 287-1079 - kisola@bcacha.org 

Tammy Parker - (208) 287-1045 - tparker@bcacha.org 

Trudy Nebeker - (208) 287-1059 - tnebeker@bcacha.org 

Ariana Brault - (208) 287-1060 - abrault@bcacha.org 


